From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 08/24/2020 02:43:43 PM

To: mary ledding <ledfam6384@sbcglobal.net>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Project hearing 8/26
Hi Mary,

Per my email sent last Friday, while the Notice of Public Hearing states that the Final EIR is being considered at the hearing, due to
a late letter that was received by the California Geological Survey (CGS), the Final EIR continues to be processed by the
Department of City Planning. A separate Notice for the Availability and Completion of the Final EIR will be sent to interested
parties and all commenters on the Draft EIR when it has been completed. Pursuant to Section 21092.5 of the Public Resources
Code (CEQA), the lead agency shall not certify the EIR for at least 10 days following the release of the Final EIR. Accordingly,
the Deputy Advisory Agency (DAA) is likely to take the VIT case under advisement. Note, however, that the DAA and Hearing
Officer we will still be collecting public testimony on both the VIT and CPC cases, as well as the EIR, if there are any new
comments.

Let me know if you have any other questions.

On Mon, Aug 24, 2020 at 2:25 PM mary ledding <ledfam6384(@sbcglobal.net> wrote:
Hi Mindy,

| am re-reading the notice of the meeting and it says that the Advisory AGency shall consider the information
contained in the (draft EIR) and "the Final EIR dated August 2020).

| am not aware that the final EIR has been released. Has it been released and if so where can | find it?

Thanks,
Mary Ledding

Mindy Nguyen
v City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning
SOS ANGELES 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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